
 

 

Godshill Parish Council 
…meets on the second Tuesday of each month in the Village Hall at 
7.30pm. Everyone is very welcome to attend. 

Godshill 100 Club Draw 
March:  
1st – 99 Sarah & Josh Marriott 
2nd – 42 Lyn Curtis 
3rd – 93 Derek Waterman 
April:  
1st – 20 Bill Williams 
2nd – 19 Nora May 
3rd – 100 Bridget Marriott 

We need more members! Do join the 100 Club: the subscription is 
only £12 per year and supports the Village Hall. Contact Kate 
Charman for details (01425 657115) 

To book the hall, call Kate Charman on 01425 657115. Current hire 
charges per session (4 hours) are £17 for Godshill residents and £25 
for non-residents. 

 
Do come and support your 
Village Hall! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Godshill Village Hall Management Committee 
c/o Prospect House, Sandy Balls Estate, Godshill, Hants SP6 2LA 
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Your Village Hall Needs You! 

At the recent AGM, it was reported that the Village Hall is running at 
a loss and needs to be used more!  

The income from hiring and thus the usage of the Hall is in decline 
while the running costs remain the same. In this current situation, the 
future of the Hall could be under threat as the funds in reserve would 
only last another 4-5 years if the Hall continues to make a loss year on 
year.  

While the Management Committee continues to fund raise for the 
Village Hall to supplement the low rate of hiring, more regular 
bookings for clubs, groups or entertainment are needed. Income for 
the Hall comes entirely from bookings and donations.  

If you are planning a special celebration or would like to organise an 
event to raise funds for a cause of your own, then do consider using 
the Village Hall. The building is in excellent order, maintained by a 
professional visit each month, with a fully equipped kitchen for 
catering, seating for up to 80 people, a stage, party lighting and a 
skittle alley. There is car parking, easy access to the building. 

Alternatively, if you would like to make a donation to the Hall, please 
feel free to do so.   

Do contact us if you have any suggestions or ideas to help the Hall 
and secure its future.  
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Forthcoming Events 
 

Quiz Evening 

The Village Hall Committee will be holding a Quiz Evening on 
Friday, 23 June at 7.30pm. Supper will be included, with plenty of 
surprises and fun with Quiz Mistress Anne Dobson! Teams of 6 – you 
can bring your own team, or join up with others. Do bring your 
favourite drinks! Tickets are £10 and available from Anne Dobson 
(01425 657664) or Alison Ayling (01425 650770).  
 

Produce Show  

Our Annual Produce Show will be on 
Saturday, 9 September, and as ever, 
there are plenty of classes for 
everyone to enter.  

The Schedule is attached to this 
newsletter for you to be inspired. 
Entry forms will be available in 
August.  
 

Other News 

Circulation of this Newsletter 

To help with printing costs, would you like to receive this newsletter 
electronically via email? If so, drop me a message to let me know to 
hippotrain@btinternet.com. Your email address will not be used for 
any purpose other than circulation of Godshill Village Hall 
newsletter.  

Regular Activities 
 

Yoga Classes 
…continue on Tuesday afternoons from 2-3.30pm and has a growing 
regular following. This ‘integral yoga’ strengthens and relaxes the 
body, softens breathing and calms the mind. Cost is £6 per session, 
pay as you go. Suitable for all. Contact Jane on 01425 471107 for 
details. 

New Forest Jazz Workshop 
… continues to grow and will soon be performing in public! The next 
meetings are Wednesday 31 May and 28 June, both at 7.30pm. They 
are working towards several important gigs this year. Everyone is 
welcome – do come and see what they do. Contact Derek Ayling on 
01425 650770 or email hippotrain@btinternet.com  

Coffee Mornings 
… organised by the congregation of St Giles Church, Godshill, the 
next event will be on Wednesday, 17 May and 19 July. There will be 
a short prayer service at 10.00 to 10:15am followed by coffee and 
cakes from 10:30-11.30am. There will also be a Traidcraft Stall and 
Alan's Computer Surgery. All are welcome.  

Country Dancing 
… continues to meet at 7.30 pm on Thursday evenings. Everyone is 
welcome to join in the fun! Just turn up – you will be made very 
welcome. Contact Sue or John on 01425 654951 for more details. 

Godshill WI 
… continues to meet on the first Wednesday afternoon of each month 
at 2.15pm. A relaxing afternoon in friendly company – do come and 
visit! 
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